
 

 

Dr. Krishna Kumar, one of the successful entrepreneurs and pioneer in Pharma 
Industry, with its innovative ideas and experiences since 1998, founded 
“KNACKSUN” in 2018. “Knack” in dictionary meaning denotes a natural skill or 
ability of new innovation and “Sun” means a bright future or support at your 
back to keep you healthy and alive. Dr Krishna Kumar is also an Executive 
Member of Telemedicine Society of India, Uttar Pradesh Chapter and an 
educationalist and academician associated with various institutions. 

The Knacksun Lifesciences Private Limited (KLPL), a start-up for health care 
services, is committed to delivering quality care at patient’s door. KLPL is an 
initiative of core professionals from various fields of medical science and 
comprises of eminent doctors, physiotherapists, experienced chemists and 
health experts. 

We aim to deliver healthcare services to people at large for preventive care as 
well as to ailing patients by connecting to them digitally, using latest networking 
technologies. Our services include providing health care, online medication 
services and home delivery of life-saving drugs. 

Our long-term goal is to bridge the physical gap between tertiary healthcare 
services and patients. Patients can avail telemedicine facilities for 
second/advanced opinion or expert’s reviews during treatments and also for 
consultation of everyday care. 

Thus, Knacksun not only serves the society with Pharmaceuticals but also 
facilitates with Tele-Medicine and other healthcare services connecting network 
of specialist healthcare professionals globally and providing super specialized 
Doctor consultation at patient door. Knacksun presently works with specialized 
and dedicated team of more than twenty-five years of experience continuously 
making efforts to bridge the physical gap between Healthcare services and 
Patients. 

Knacksun Life Sciences Pvt Ltd is a Non-Government company limited by shares 
registered under Companies Act 2013 vide CIN No U74999UP2018PTC102862 
on 06th April 2018 having registered office at UB-04, Vinayak Triveni Tower, P D 
Tandon Road, Civil Lines, Prayagraj (Allahabad), Uttar Pradesh, India - 211001. 


